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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

We would like to invite you to a stay and play session on Thursday 21st March from 9-10 

am, running again between 12.30-1.30 pm. 

 

We will begin with a short presentation about ‘School readiness’ and encouraging your 

child’s self-help skills. There will then be a range of activities for you to explore and play 

with your children, again to encourage independence in their learning but also to show you 

some good ideas for what you can do at home together with your child.  

It will be followed by a coffee and cake networking session with Mrs Furey our Pastoral Lead, 

to help answer any questions or queries you have regarding your child’s development. We 

are also lucky enough to have Alison Onslow, Hertfordshire’s Senior Early Start Worker, 

joining us for the morning session only. 

 

This will be an extremely beneficial and worthwhile session for both you and your child and 

we look forward to seeing you then. 

 

Please return the slip below to let us know if you will be attending. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Miss Pinner 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Nursery Stay and Play Session 21st March 2019 

 

 

Name of child: _________________________________ 

 

I will be attending am   pm                

 
Names of adults attending       

 

 

 


